

21st January, 2016

Mr. Ray Coyne, Chief Executive, Dublin Bus. Head Office, 56/60 Upper O'Connell Street, Dublin 1.

REF: 47100

RE: Clondalkin Area Committee Meeting of South Dublin County Council held on 20th January, 2016.

Dear Mr. Coyne,

At the meeting of the Clondalkin Area Committee held on 20th January, 2016 the following motion was adopted and approved by the Members:

"That this Committee agrees to write to Dublin Bus asking them to increase the frequency of the 76 Bus as the service is heavily used and the frequency of the service is not currently meeting demand, particularly from Clondalkin to Tallaght".

I would be obliged for your comments and response as soon as possible to enable me to revert to the Committee.

Yours sincerely,

Breda Clifford

Staff Officer, Operations,

Environment Water & Climate Change



Príomh Oifig 59/60 Sráid Uí Chonaill Uachtarach Baile Átha Cliath 1 Head Office 59/60 Upper O'Connell Street Dublin 1

T+353 (1) 872 0000 F+353 (1) 873 1195 www.busathacliath.ie www.dublinbus.ie

Ms Breda Clifford, Environment Water & Climate Change, South Dublin County Council, County Hall, Tallaght, Dublin 24.

5 February 2016

Environment Water & Climate Change

11 FEB 2016

Dear Ms Clifford,

I would like to thank you for your letter dated 21 January 2016 regarding the motion passed by Clondalkin Area Committee on 20 January 2016 regarding a request to increase the frequency of Route 76.

Dublin Bus currently operates a twenty minute service from Chapelizod towards Tallaght (The Square) Monday to Friday on Route 76/a. Dublin Bus continuously monitors its services and we strive to operate to the published bus timetable at all times. Occasionally, due to circumstances beyond our control some Route 76/a services are curtailed due to roadworks, diversions or traffic issues.

Due to the above, Dublin Bus will review the 76/a bus schedule in mid-2016.

Yours sincerely,

Chief Executive.

